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Bartram Garden Club member Karen Reily wins the Amelia 
Tree Conservancy heritage tree photo contest.


From ATC’s website:


“ATC Amateur Photo Contest Winners & Winning Photos

April 19, 2023


Amelia Tree Conservancy thanks all those who submitted photos to the 
Heritage Tree Amateur Photo Contest.  


We are pleased to announce the winners of our Amateur Heritage Tree Photo 
Contest:


Under 18 winner is Sophia DeMott, 8 years old, whose winning photo is of 
Kate's Tree at Ash & 8th.


18 and Over winner is Karen Reily, a Fernandina Beach resident, who 
captured a photo of Fred's Tree (8th & Ash) at dawn.
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Our winners were guests at our Annual meeting on April 12 and each 
received a prize of $150 and a copy of The Giving Tree.  


Congratulations Sophia and Karen!”


Amelia Tree Conservancy is a diverse coalition of Amelia Island citizens and 
friends dedicated to preserving our maritime forest canopy and the unique 
environment it supports. 


BGC Supports Girl Scout Program


“Wild About Wildflowers” Scouting Patch was awarded to these 4th grade 
Girl Scouts on April 1, 2023. Deb Walton, co-president of BGC, presented the 
girls with a state wildflower plant — Coreopsis, and they earned the beautiful 
NGC/FFGC wildflower patch. (We have a waiver from the parents allowing us to print their faces.)
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Photos from Landscape Design School III

Ribault Garden Club Clubhouse


January 2023
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Bartram Garden Club focuses on Florida Arbor Day with an 
educational exhibit at the Nassau County Library, 

Fernandina Beach branch.

January 2023


The Bartram Garden Club created an educational exhibit to commemorate 
Florida Arbor Day, January 20, 2023. The exhibit was done in cooperation 
with the Fernandina Beach Public Library and consisted of informational 
materials, books and brochures regarding the significance of trees in our 
environment.
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Basic Floral Design Class


February 2023

The club held a basic floral design class prior to our NGC Flower Show, Down 
the Rabbit Hole,  in April, 2023. 

Jan Sillik demonstrates line-mass designs.
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Petites and tray design class examples.
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